
 
 
Prof.  Neelam Srivasatva                               
Dean- Training & Placement                   
Electronics & Comm. Engineering                                         
Institute of Engg. & Tech. (IET) Lucknow
 
 
 
Ref:AKTU/CTPC/2024/ 1174                                                                                          

 
 

Subject:- Invitation to HACK IITK 2024 being organised by C3iHub, IIT Kanpur
 
 

Dear Sir/Ma’am, 

 
Please refer to the letter attached herewith
International Hackathon, hence you are requeted to 
 
 

If you have any concern, you are requested
 
 
 

                                                                                           
Copy to:  

(1) Registrar, AKTU, Lucknow 
(2) Finance Officer, AKTU, Lucknow
(3) Staff Officer to Hon’ Vice Chancellor for kind information 

 

                                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                            

Prof.  Neelam Srivasatva                                                      Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Technical University
Training & Placement                                                 Lucknow, Uttar Pradesh

Comm. Engineering                                         Sector-11, Jankipuram Extension, 
Institute of Engg. & Tech. (IET) Lucknow                 E-mail: dean.tp@aktu.ac.in

                                                                                        

Invitation to HACK IITK 2024 being organised by C3iHub, IIT Kanpur

Please refer to the letter attached herewith from the IHUB NTIHAC FOUNDATION regarding the 
hence you are requeted to encourage your students to participate. 

If you have any concern, you are requested to feel free to write at tnp.aktu@aktu.ac.in

            

 

                                                                                                                             (Neelam 

Finance Officer, AKTU, Lucknow 
Staff Officer to Hon’ Vice Chancellor for kind information  

                                                                                                                           

                                                                                                                            (Neelam Srivastava)

Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Technical University 
Lucknow, Uttar Pradesh 

11, Jankipuram Extension, Lucknow 
dean.tp@aktu.ac.in 

                                                                                        12 December, 2024 

Invitation to HACK IITK 2024 being organised by C3iHub, IIT Kanpur 

from the IHUB NTIHAC FOUNDATION regarding the 
encourage your students to participate.  

tnp.aktu@aktu.ac.in 

  Best Wishes, 

 

Neelam Srivastava) 

 

(Neelam Srivastava)            




